
NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION 
January 2021 Meeting cancelled 

 
NRC commissioners: 

 

Thank you for a very productive year advising the City of Duluth on the protection 
and management of our public open spaces. We appreciate the generosity of your 
time and commitment to this important work.  

 

After discussions with the board and staff, we do not have any agenda items in need 
of action for the January 2021 meeting. Therefore, we are going to cancel the 
meeting. We have a busy 2021 in store with the development of the Natural 
Resource Management Program Plan, acquisition of tax forfeit lands, and 
restoration projects and we look forward to working with you on these issues and 
sharing them with the public for input and feedback. 

 

Enjoy the solstice and celebration of the New Year with renewed hope and joy. We 
will see you in February. 

 

Sincerely yours; 

Diane Desotelle 
 


